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Bronkall, Bob

From: Louidor, Elizabeth <E4LH@pge.com>
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 6:19 PM
To: Bronkall, Bob
Subject: PG&E Filing of Advice Letter 7533-E to CPUC re: Rule 20A Reallocation

 
Dear Robert, 
 
Below for your records, please find a copy of PG&E’s Proposal of Reallocations of Electric Rule 20A Work Credits which 
was filed with the CPUC on March 10, 2025. This filing includes the list of proposed recipients and amounts to be 
reallocated for Rule 20A projects. If you would like to submit any comments on this filing, please find details under the 
Protests section below.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Louidor | Rule 20A Program Liaison, Municipal Projects & Programs 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(925) 206-9226 cell | Elizabeth.Louidor@pge.com 
 
 
 

 Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or 
opening attachments.  
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You can read about PG&E’s data privacy practices at PGE.com/privacy. 


